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I have lived my whole life in Oregon and mail in voting is the only way that I have 

ever voted. It gives me the time to read all the relevant information, be thoughtful in 

the way I vote, and it allows me to vote without taking a day off work to spend hours 

in line. Mail in voting has been safe and effective for Oregonians for the 25 years that 

I've been voting (and likely longer but I don't know when it started). Please keep mail 

in voting as the primary way that we vote in Oregon.  


